THE VICE PRESIDENT’'S CHAMBER

WASHINGTON

September 25, 1931,

My dear Simons:

I have your letter and hope you had a pleasant

vacation,
It has been awfully hot here but is better today.
I am glad you wrote Dr, Baldwin., They tell me he
is a2 fine man and they think will succeed at Haskell,
Always glad to hear from you,
With kindest regards, I am

Very truly yours,
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W. C. Simons, Esq.,

Lawrence, Kansas,




